
VFW Department of North Carolina Presents 

The Billy Ray Cameron Memorial Golf Tournament


Proceeds go to the Billy Ray Cameron Memorial Scholarship Fund



Sanford Golf Course 
600 Golf Course Rd. Sanford NC 27330

919-777-1901


Wednesday June 4, 2025 
(Call the course to make your own tee time for the practice round)


$125 Per Player                       9:00 Shotgun Start


Field limited to 24 Teams - Hurry!  

Reserve your spot now; first come, first served! 


• Coffee, Biscuits, Donuts

• Hot Dogs served at the clubhouse during play

• Beverages & snacks on the course

• Mulligans - 2 per player

• Throw Me’s - 1 per player

• Putting Contest

• Cash Prizes to Flight Winners

• Cash Prizes to Closest to Pin

• Half & Half Drawing


Team Sign-up Form (Forms must be received by May 21, 2025 

Make checks payable to District 9 Dept of NC (in the memo write “Golf”)


Return Completed form and payment to:


VFW Post 4203

Attn: Vernon Labore

189 Yates Hill Rd. 

Rockingham, NC 28379


For more information call Allen Payne 704-657-7221

 Name  Phone Number

Player #1

Player #2

Player #3

Player #4


